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Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the adoption of the American Declaration on the
Rights of Indigenous Peoples by the Organization of American States on 15 June
2016. The Forum calls upon States to implement the American Declaration in
order to advance the rights of indigenous peoples in accordance with the United
Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples, the ILO Indigenous and
Tribal Peoples Convention, 1989 (No. 169) and other human rights instruments.
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